## Dear Parent/Guardian,

Surrey Cricket Foundation, England Cricket Board and Croydon Council would like to offer your Child an opportunity to be a part of a regular cricket programme this summer at Woodlands Family Hub - All Stars cricket offers children the chance to learn new skills, make new friends, connect communities and is fully funded by Surrey Cricket Foundation & supported by Croydon Council and as such will be FREE to all participants. Important – Use the DISCOUNT PROMO CODE from the table below.

The All Stars Cricket is an entry level national programme aimed at 5–8 year olds. The sessions run every Tuesday 09:30-11am at Woodlands Family Hub CR2 8HD, for 4 weeks from 30<sup>th</sup> July until 20<sup>th</sup> August.

Each child signed up for All Stars will receive a personalised t-shirt

To register click one of the links below and use the **DISCOUNT PROMO CODE** when booking your place. It is important you do not share this link as there are only a select number of places available.



Yours Sincerely,

Alex Hughes - allstars@surreycricket.com / 07756 269946 Surrey Cricket Foundation, Kia Oval, London, SE11 5SS



